
From: rsburton@enetis.net [mailto:rsburton@enetis.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 3:30 PM 
To: cpweb 
Subject: Your File #13PD004 
 
Community Planning & Development Services 
City Of Rapid City 
 
RE: Your File #13PD004 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 

1. We reside at 3940 Estates Drive, legal description of Lot 1 of Tract SB Revised of Springbrook 
Acres Addition,  Sec 15, T1N, R7E, BHM, Rapid City, Pennington County, South Dakota. 

2. This is our primary residence. 
3. We have received notice of the proposed major amendment to a Planned Development to allow 

an oversized garage. 
4. We will be unable to attend the Planning Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 

21st 2013. 
5. We support this application and urge its approval by the Planning Commission on Thursday. 

 
Robert S. and Julie Burton 
605-391-7790 
605-791-3581 
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